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          Senator Kim Hammer  Representative Mark Berry 
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JOINT PERFORMANCE REVIEW COMMITTEE 

One Capitol Mall 5th Floor          Little Rock, Arkansas 72201 (501) 682-1937          Fax (501) 682-3072 

September 20, 2024 

Braiden Fowler 
820 Bill Dean Drive 
Conway, Arkansas 72032 

Dear Mr. Fowler, 

The Arkansas Legislature is in the process of reviewing the legislation by which signatures are 
gathered for initiatives presented by the people. Recently, you were retained to gather signatures 
in Arkansas. To help us make sure the process is compliant with the current laws of Arkansas, 
and to help us determine modifications to future laws, we would like to ask of you to provide 
responses to a few brief questions. We will have a meeting on this matter with the Joint 
Performance Review (JPR) Committee on Tuesday, October 1, 2024, at 1:00 P.M. in Room A 
of the Big MAC Building, One Capitol Mall, Little Rock, AR, should you be able to attend 
and would like to be available to provide additional insight. Please see the questions below: 

1) How did you become aware of the opportunity to gather signatures in Arkansas?

2) We noticed that your home address was blacked out and replaced with an address in
Conway, Arkansas on the signature page. (See attachment)

a. Was it you that blacked out your address? (Please circle your answer)
Yes       No       Unknown

b. Were you instructed to black out your address? If so, by who?

c. Considering the original address you wrote on your signature page, did you
consider that to be the home where you live? (Please circle your answer)
Yes   No

HANDOUT C4



3) Were you compensated for your efforts as you were promised, and if so, were you fully
paid what you were owed? If you could, please provide who you were paid by (for
clarification, we are not interested in the amount, only that you were fully compensated
for what you agreed to and who paid you).

4) Who provided you the affidavit to sign? (See attached affidavit)

5) Please provide any additional insight that you think would be helpful to the committee’s
assessment of the process.

If possible, please email your responses to Colby W. Little at littlec@blr.arkansas.gov. You may 
also mail your responses to the following address: 

Joint Performance Review Committee 
Attn. Colby W. Little, Legislative Analyst 
Bureau of Legislative Research 
State Capitol, Room 315 
Little Rock, Arkansas 72201 

Mr. Little can be contacted at (501) 537-8957 if you have any questions regarding this request 
for information. Thank you for taking the time to help us evaluate our process through your 
answers to these questions. 

Sincerely, 

Kim Hammer/cl Mark Berry/cl 

Senator Kim Hammer     Representative Mark Berry 
Co-Chair      Co-Chair 
Joint Performance Review Committee  Joint Performance Review Committee 


